
Dear Imam/mosque,  

Assalam Alaykum 
  
If you allow me to suggest to you to: 
-Please send a Muslim response (even few lines) to Parliament in the name of your mosque against the bill on same 
sex marriage and before 12 March next week. 
 to send to :  scrutiny@parliament.uk 
-Inform the Muslims in your mosque    on coming Friday prayer about the importance of Muslims to write to 
Parliament quickly to oppose same sex marriage , the same above E mail address. 
-Put this urgent important appeal on your websites. 
-Organise prayer/Du'a in the mosques on Friday to help us to stop this evil  bill. 
-Give my tel no and E mail address to all  branches /mosques/Imams in case they have any query: 
Tel: 07944 240 622  E-mail: akatme@hotmail.com 
  
May ALLAH guide us and help us to stop this evil bill 
  
Wassalam Alaykum 
  
Dr Abdul Majid Katme 
  
Muslim Campaign Against Same Sex Marriage 

NB: Please see the details below  

URGENT REQUEST/APPEAL TO MUSLIM LEADERS/IMAMS/MOSQUES AND ORGANISATIONS: 
PLEASE SEND QUICKLY YOUR ISLAMIC RESPONSE AGAINST GAY MARRIAGE BY 12 March 

As you all know and believe,same sex sexual relationsahip and same sex marriage are absolutely forbidden in Islam 
and  in all schools of thoughts. 

Marriage in Islam is only between a man and a woman:Adam and Eve and not Adam and Steve? 
Now the government,unfortunately, is "PUSHING"  to legalise soon same sex marriage,if we all keep quiet and do 
nothing? 

All this is happening despite the legal right given to the homosexuals few years ago to "get married" in Civil 
Partnership with clear rights??? 

I like to stress that most Muslims, unfortunately , underestimate and do not realise the many 
SERIOUS  HARAM  IMPLICATIONS  AND  THE  DANGERS TO OUR INNOCENT CHILDREN WHO WILL BECOME 
CONFUSED AND  LOST  REGARDING MARRIAGE AND SEX/SEXUAL ORIENTATION? SOME MIGHT BECOME 
HOMOSEXUALS AND INTERESTED LATER  IN SAME SEX MARRIAGE??? GOD forbids .......ALSO THERE ARE  SERIOUS 
DANGERS TO THE JOBS OF  OUR  MUSLIM TEACHERS IN SCHOOLS WHO WILL BE FORCED TO ACCEPT AND TALK 
AND  PROPAGATE THIS UNNATURAL EVIL RELATIONSHIP(same sex marreiage) WHEN IT  WILL BECOME LEGAL(GOD 
forbids) in our society...OTHERWISE THEY WILL BE SACKED FROM SCHOOLS??? 
More and worse ,OUR IMAMS AND OUR MOSQUES MIGHT BE TAKEN TO COURT IF THEY REFUSE TO CONDUCT 
THE SAME SEX MARRIAGE for 2 "Muslim homosexuals" in their own premises.??? 
IT IS OUR ISLAMIC DUTY TO SPEAK UP AND  TO TALK ABOUT GOD's SACRED  PERMANENT  DEFINITION 
OF MARRIAGE: 

ONLY BETWEEN A MAN AND A WOMAN...AND TO DO ALL EFFORTS IN ORDER TO KEEP IT AS IT IS DEFINED NOW 
IN OUR SOCIETY. 

Please send your SUBMISSION/ ISLAMIC VIEW against same sex marriage , quickly by Tuesday 12 March..It is an 
Islamic duty on every one of us to do that. 

Even few lines will do! 

Is helpful to mention the number of your members/affiliates/branches in your submission/response. 
Please remember that about 200 Christian/non-Muslim Members of Parliament (MPs) have voted against same sex 
marriage in early February last month in the Parliament, and about 400 MPs supported same sex marriage 
including  almost all our "Muslim MPs"  who too ,unfortunately,have supported same sex marriage last month????Only 
one Muslim MP(Mr Rehman Chichti) ,GOD bless him,opposed same sex marriage. 

The bill is now in the Committee stage. 
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They are still taking oral presentations in the Committee from different people and public organisations and from all 
faiths. 

UNFORTUNATELY TILL NOW THERE WAS NO SINGLE MUSLIM ORGANISATION WHO CAME AND PUT 
THEIR ORAL ISLAMIC ARGUMENT TO THE COMMITTEE AGAINST SAME SEX MARRIAGE??? 

THIS IS  A DISGRACE TO THE 3 MILLION BRITISH MUSLIMS WHO HAVE DONE NOTHING AGAINST THIS 
HARAM BILL ! 

Apart from the oral hearing/presentation, one can send a written response by post or by E mail... 

THE MORE LETTERS/SUBMISSIONS AND RESPONSES Muslims send  ...the more we will have the chance to 
stop this bill, insha'ALLAH. 

I saw many homosexual organisations and liberal Jews who put their arguments to the Committee in support of same 
sex marriage??? 

After the Committee stage,the bill will go to the House of Lords soon  for debate ,discussion and decision . 

Work is needed there especially by mobilising our Muslim Lords... 

Unfortunately,most Muslim leaders,Organisations,Imams and mosques have done VERY LITTLE to oppose this new evil 
law in our society. 
While many noble active Christian Organisations have been working hard from last year against same sex marriage; 

If I can mention some of these Christian organisations: 

-Coalition for marriage (www.c4m.org.uk) 

 They amazingly collected over 600  000 signatures/Petitions. 

 All Muslims should sign their petitions/see their  above website. 

-Society for the Protection of Unborn Children(SPUC) 

Please see their link / position papers http://www.spuc.org.uk/documents/papers/ssm201201,and  try to sign up for 
the blog email “Sign up for alerts to new blog-posts and/or for SPUC's other email services “ Also,To receive this news 
regularly, visit http://www.spuc.org.uk/em-signup. 

-The Christian Institute 

-Christian Concern 

-Care not Killing 

-Care 

-Catholic organisations and Catholic media... 

PLEASE Muslim leaders, Organisations, Imams and mosques help us in our noble Islamic moral  campaign for the good 
of our all society. 

Individual Muslims (men and women) can send their responses and views too. 

by writing quickly to the Parliament. 

It is important to keep in mind that our argument now is not against homosexuality which is legal ,but 
AGAINST SAME SEX MARRIAGE FOR 2 HOMOSEXUALS:2 men or 2 women ! 

All details are  mentioned below. 
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PLEASE PLEASE MUSLIMS : 

- Mention it in the only one Friday Khutba left for us next week(on 8th March) 
- Put this urgent Request/ Appeal on your websites and your noticeboards  
- Publish it/mention it in any media before 12 of March...(Muslim TVs/Radios...) 
- Spread it widely to your entire Muslim contacts/Data list. 
- Make special efforts to send this urgent request to our sisters and Muslim women organisations.. 

IT IS VERY IMPORTANT  ALL THE TIMES THAT EVERY MUSLIM  DO WRITE OR CONTACT HIS/HER MP AND  ASK 
HIM /HER TO OPPOSE SAME SEX MARRIAGE.  

ALSO, DO NOT FORGET THE STRONG NEGLECTED WEAPON: 

TO DO A LOT OF PRAYERS/DU'AS DIRECT TO ALLAH TO HELP US ALL :MUSLIMS AND CHRISTIANS ....TO GIVE 
US  THE VICTORY : BY STOPPING THIS ANTI GOD,ANTI ISLAM ANTI CHRISTIANITY BILL... 
  
I will be happy myself to answer any query at any time by phoning me on: 07944 240 622 or 0208 345 6220. 
I am available too for any media interview. 

MAY ALLAH AMIGHTY GUIDE US ALL AND HELP US TO KEEP HIS DIVINE SACRED MARRIAGE(between a man and a 
woman)...Ameen 
  
  
Dr A Majid Katme 

Muslim campaign against same sex marriage 

07944 240 622 

PLEASE SEE BELOW A SUMMARY ABOUT THE BILL AND THE RESPONSE TO DO: 

Have your say on the Marriage (Same Sex Couples) Bill  

 

06 February 2013  

Do you have relevant expertise and experience or a special interest in the Government’s proposed legislation on civil 
marriage for same sex couples? 

If so, you can submit your views in writing to the House of Commons Public Bill Committee which is going to consider 
the Marriage (Same Sex Couples) Bill. 

Marriage (Same Sex Couples) Bill 2012-13 

The Marriage (Same Sex Couples) Bill was introduced into the House of Commons on 24 January 2013.  
The second reading of the Bill took place on 5 February, giving MPs the opportunity to debate the main principles of 
the Bill. 

 Catch up on Parliament News: MPs debate Marriage (Same Sex Couples) Bill 

 Bills before Parliament: Marriage (Same Sex Couples) Bill 



The Bill has now been sent to the Public Bill Committee, where detailed examination of the Bill will take place. 

Aims of the Marriage (Same Sex Couples) Bill 

This Bill would introduce civil marriage for same sex couples, and enable religious organisations to opt in to conduct 
same sex marriages if they wish to do so.  

The Bill includes provisions intended to protect religious organisations and individuals from being forced to conduct 

same sex marriages. The proposals have proved highly controversial with interested parties expressing strong opinions 
both for and against same sex marriage.  

The Bill would also enable civil partners to convert their partnership to a marriage and would enable married 
transsexual people to gain legal recognition in their acquired gender without having to end their marriage. 

Deadline for submissions 

The Public Bill Committee is now able to receive written evidence. The sooner you send in your submission, the more 
time the Committee will have to take it into consideration.  
The Committee is expected to meet for the first time on Tuesday 12 February. The Committee will stop receiving 
written evidence at the end of the Committee stage on Tuesday 12 March 2013. 

Guidance on submitting written evidence 

What should written evidence cover?  

Your submission should address matters contained within the Bill and concentrate on issues where you have a special 
interest or expertise, and factual information of which you would like the Committee to be aware.  
It is helpful if the submission includes a brief introduction about you or your organisation. The submission should not 
have been previously published or circulated elsewhere.  

If you have any concerns about your submission, please contact the Scrutiny Unit (details below). 

How should written evidence be submitted? 

Your submission should be emailed to scrutiny@parliament.uk. Please note that submissions sent to the Government 
department in charge of the Bill will not be treated as evidence to the Public Bill Committee. 
Submissions should be in the form of a Word document. A summary should be provided. Paragraphs should be 
numbered, but there should be no page numbering.  
Essential statistics or further details can be added as annexes, which should also be numbered. To make publication 
easier, please avoid the use of coloured graphs, complex diagrams or pictures.  
As a guideline, submissions should not exceed 3,000 words.  

Please include in the covering email the name, address, telephone number and email address of the person 
responsible for the submission. The submission should be dated. 

What will happen to my evidence? 

The written evidence will be circulated to all Committee Members to inform their consideration of the Bill.  
Most submissions will also be published on the internet as soon as possible after the Committee has started sitting. 
The Scrutiny Unit can help with any queries about written evidence.  
Scrutiny Unit contact details 

Email: scrutiny@parliament.uk 
Telephone: 020 7219 8387 
Fax: 020 7219 8381,  
Address: Michelle Edney 
Senior Executive Officer 
Scrutiny Unit, 7 Millbank,  
London SW1P 3JA. 
NB: We Thank  our Christian friends for these useful informations 
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